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Date: 16 June 2019 22:28:23 

I am writing to express my great concern regarding the local development plans and would ask that you change 
these from immediate effect. They will have a catastrophic impact on the countryside and increase pollution to 
dangerous levels. They will also have a negative impact on house prices. 

Kind regards 

Dr Chiara Mosley 



 

Local Plan 
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Subject: Local Plan 
Date: 16 May 2019 12:42:34 

Dear airs, 

I have recently been made aware of the proposed plans in the local area. Whilst I would support the need to 
extend the housing within the local community, the proposed plans for the large dual carriageway is of great 
concern. 

Not only for the disruption to the local community, but the pollution and noise is already severe from the 
motorway and this will take this to an unbearable level. 

It is clear that with this proposed road the  value of our properties will also be affected. 

I trust that there will be a review of the public comments and hope that, I like previous consultations that the 
results will not be financially driven. 

The building work in Appleton has caused massive disruption and upset and damage to vehicles. I hope that you 
understand, not only my concern, but the concern of the community you review the building of the large dual 
carriageway. 

Kind regards 

Dr Chiara Mosley 




